

Town of Glastonbury

HEALTH DEPARTMENT • TEL (860) 652-7534 • FAX (860) 652-7533 • Health@glastonbury-ct.gov

Memo

August 2, 2024

To: Suzanne Simone, Environmental Planner

Fr: Wendy S. Mis, Director of Health

Re: 39 Saddle Ridge Road

Site Development Plan

This office has received the site development plan by Dutton Associates LLC dated 6/14/24, last revised 7/25/24, for 39 Saddle Ridge Road.

Connecticut Public Health Code requires a separating distance based on horizontal measurements of fifty (50) feet between a septic system (primary and reserve) and an open watercourse. The submitted plan does not provide sufficient separating distance between the primary system and the watercourse.

As such, the submitted plan does not meet that criteria of the Technical Standards for Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems of the State of Connecticut, and no approval can be forwarded for Commission consideration.